
BALTIMORE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

DATE: December 3, 2002

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

FROM: Dr. J. Hairston, Superintendent 

SUBJECT: Additional Lease Space

ORIGINATOR: J. Robert Haines, Deputy Superintendent 

RESOURCE 
PERSON(S): Rita Fromm, Executive Director, Planning and Support Operations

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Board of Education approve a lease for 3000 
additional square feet at Pulaski Park.

Background Information: Pupil Personnel Workers and Psychologists currently 
working in a school building will be moved to new office space. The move will allow 
for the space in the school building to be used for classroom instruction.

Estimated Operating Funds Fiscal Impact: $       20,000                  for FY ___03_____
Possible Funding Source:  _General fund__________

JRH/dd 



Appendix I 

2


	RESOURCE
	RECOMMENDATION

